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CCCF was pleased to join Meals on Wheels, and other senior-oriented community service organizations, as participants in 
the 10th Annual Healthy Living Festival. The festival, hosted by USOAC, took place on Thursday, July 18th, 2013 at the 
Oakland Zoo in Oakland, California. 

 
 

 

 

 

CCCF is delighted to help ensure the success and 
continuation of the Healthy Living Festival as an 
exciting community resource.

 

 


